From: Maria Gallegos 
Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2019 8:36 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Returned from Nashville, TN on March 24, 2019 

Hi Steve,

Who:    Julie Morita, Commissioner, MD 
When:  March 24, 2019
Where  Nashville, TN

Commissioner Morita returned Sunday evening on March 24 after attending a conference and presenting the work of the Chicago Department of Public Health in financing behavioral health in Nashville, TN.  ASTHO reserved and paid for the flights and will provide reimbursement for her hotel accommodations, ground transportation and food at no cost to the City.

Thank you,
Maria A. Gallegos | Staff Assistant
Chicago Department of Public Health | Commissioner’s Office
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